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Tuesday 13th September 2022 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Calendar Update 

 
In light of HM Queen Elizabeth II’s passing on Friday, Monday 19th September has been declared 

a national Bank Holiday across the UK, in order for the State Funeral to take place.  This means 
that schools will be closed, as a mark of respect. 
 

School will reopen, as usual, on Tuesday 20th September.   
 

Monday 19th was due to be Jeans for Genes day at Stockwell.  This will therefore take place on 

Friday 23rd September.  On this day, the children are welcome to come into school in jeans, 

wearing their Stockwell tops. 

 
All other school events will continue as usual, including International Evening, which will take 

place on Friday 16th September from 3:30 – 5pm.  Year groups are learning songs, which will be 

performed during the event.  Please come along, bring a dish and enjoy the evening’s events. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Ms. Z. McIntosh 
Acting Head of School. 
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